Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 4:51 PM

To: 'Steve Perron’

Cc: ‘ Debbie Johnson !
Subject: RE: KMOV - Sunshine request

Steve- We are able to provide the following data in response to your first request:
'31- Not lawfully at curb’

Issuance totals for 2015: 1,046
Issuance totals for 2016: 1,226
Issuance totals for 2017: 1,474

In response to your second request, our response remains the same. We do not possess any written “... policy, guidance
or direction given to ticket agents regarding the writing of the tickets in question”. This office does rely on Code
17.24.010 which can be accessed from the City of St. Louis website.

There will be no cost associated with this request. At this time, we are closing your request as being satisfied.
Best regards,

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11 St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102
314-612-1475

**please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Steve Perron [mailto:Steve.Perron@kmov.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 12:38 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>

Cc: Debbie Johnson <Johnsond@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: RE: KMOV - Sunshine request



